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 Mrs Susan Lewis COMMNT2015/4761/P 15/10/2015  12:46:29 I am the owner of the adjacent property. I have previously posted an objection to these heat pumps/ air 

conditioning units because I was concerned that they may cause a noise disturbance in the bedroom of 

the adjacent property and that they are unsightly.

I have now had an opportunity to hear them in action. Although the owners own acoustic report says 

that if they are used overnight they would be in excess of Camden's permitted noise level, they did not 

seem to make any noise audible in No9 Mulberry Close and I therefore withdraw my objection on the 

grounds of noise or vibration.

They are unsightly and can be seen from the high street and my personal opinion is that they should be 

disguised in some way.

However I just wish to register that opinion. I no longer wish to attend the committee.

9 Mulberry Close

London

NW3 5UP
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